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Ref: IAIDIR/2025/19  9 September 2025 
 
 

                                                  N O T I F I C A T I O N 

 
 
 
Subject: Request for Feedback to improve IAI’s Conference of the Parties 
 

Dear Madam or Sir, 

The IAI Directorate acknowledges your participation in the 33rd meeting of the Conference 

of the Parties (CoP-33), held from 29 to 30 May 2025 in Asunción, Paraguay (hybrid).  

The Directorate has prepared a brief anonymous survey to collect feedback from Parties 

on CoP-33 and its utility in the subsequent months. All information provided will be treated 

as strictly confidential, and survey results will be used exclusively for internal purposes, 

with the aim of improving the effectiveness of future CoPs. 

Parties are invited to complete the survey at their earliest convenience, but no later than 

25 September 2025, here. 

The Directorate is grateful for your contributions and recommendations. 

Please accept, Madam or Sir, the assurance of my highest consideration. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Anna Stewart-Ibarra 
Executive Director 

https://www.iai.int/
https://forms.office.com/r/2AJULg6pRz

